
 

 

LETTER OF RECOGNITION 
 

Social Work Week is celebrated annually to recognize and honour social 

workers for their dedication in supporting Alberta’s marginalized and 

vulnerable populations. This year’s theme is “Respecting Diversity Through 

Joint Social Action”. 

 

In Calgary, more than 2,500 dedicated social workers provide professional 

assistance to people seeking to overcome personal and social problems to 

lead fulfilling and productive lives. Social workers are on the front lines 

supporting clients to maintain housing, food security and mental health.  

 

The City of Calgary recognizes March 6-10, 2023 as Social Work Week, 

acknowledging the many supports and services social workers provide, as 

well as celebrate their valuable contributions to our community.  
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